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quotes from contemporary accounts,
follows the rising tensions between
the citizens of Boston and
representatives of the British Crown.
From the controversial, unpopular
taxes on tea through the defiant act
of dumping hundreds of chests of
British cargo into the harbor, this
exciting retelling puts readers in
the middle of this historic event.
Detailed watercolor illustrations
bring this story of early American
protest to life, artfully depicting
the colonial era and the charged
atmosphere of Boston in the weeks
leading up to the Boston Tea Party.
Informational backmatter includes a
bibliography, index, and historic map
of Boston. A perfect introduction to
a pivotal moment in American history
for young readers.
The Boston Tea Party Alicia Tovar
2015-07-15 This book introduces
students to the events that inspired
the colonists to take action against
British taxes, and the famous act of
rebellion known as the Boston Tea
Party. Full-color images and
carefully chosen primary source
materials bring students into the
world of one of the most important
events on the road to the American
Revolution. Accessible, compelling
text will engage readers and

Identifying Bias, Propaganda, and
Misinformation Surrounding the Boston
Tea Party Jeremy Morlock 2018-07-15
The Boston Tea Party was an
inflammatory episode that helped
spark the American Revolutionary War.
The events leading up to the
incident, and those that followed,
were colored by bias, propaganda, and
the spread of misinformation. Readers
will study the Boston Tea Party
through the critical lens of this
book. Readers will be asked to
question how the opinions of the time
prompted the Tea Party itself and how
the incident was interpreted in later
years.
We Were There at the Boston Tea Party
Robert N. Webb 2013 "This Dover
edition, first published in 2013, is
an unabridged republication of the
work originally published in 1956 by
Grosset & Dunlap, New York."
The Boston Tea Party Benjamin Woods
Labaree 1975
The Boston Tea Party Russell Freedman
2013-09-01 Follow a crowd of
disguised protestors through the
quiet streets of colonial Boston as
they defend their right to control
their own destinies. Russell
Freedman's engaging narrative,
incorporating meticulous research and
what-was-the-boston-tea-party
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encourage their interest in learning
more about our country’s rich
history.
The Boston Tea Party Michael Burgan
2016-07-01 Recounts the events
leading up to the colonists' defiant
act against the British known as the
Boston Tea Party, which ultimately
climaxed in the American Revolution.
Witness the Boston Tea Party in
United States History Mary E. Hull
2014-12-15 This book tells the story
of the people and events involved in
the Boston Tea Party, which marked
one of the first times the American
colonists publicly protested their
treatment by Great Britain.
Highlighting the individuals who
participated in and planned the Tea
Party, allegedly including Paul
Revere and Sam Adams, the author
shows how the Tea Party became an
event that invoked harsh reactions
from Britain, and in turn, sparked
the break from England that led to
the American Revolution.
The Boston Tea Party Allison Stark
Draper 2001-01-15 Describes the
series of events which led up to the
Boston Tea Party and explains how
this act helped bring about the war
for independence.
The Boston Tea Party Sarah Gilman
2016-07-15 When patriots dressed as
Mohawk Indians dumped 342 chests of
tea into Boston Harbor, they were
acting out against restrictive laws
imposed by British Parliament. The
resulting punishment prompted the
formation of a Continental Congress
and culminated in the Revolutionary
War. Through simple, exciting
language and full-color images,
readers of this engaging volume will
learn the backstory of ?No Taxation
Without Representation? and see how
this act of defiance was anything but
a party.
American Tempest Harlow G. Unger
2011-03-08 The acclaimed author of
The Last Founding Father explores the
what-was-the-boston-tea-party

lasting effects of the Boston Tea
Party.
Boston Tea Party Ida Walker
2007-08-01 Discusses how and why
American colonist protested high
taxes from Great Britain by dumping
tea in the Boston Harbor in 1773.
The Shoemaker and the Tea Party
Alfred F. Young 2001-01-17 George
Robert Twelves Hewes, a Boston
shoemaker who participated in such
key events of the American Revolution
as the Boston Massacre and the Tea
Party, might have been lost to
history if not for his longevity and
the historical mood of the 1830's.
When the Tea Party became a leading
symbol of the Revolutionary ear fifty
years after the actual event, this
'common man' in his nineties was
'discovered' and celebrated in Boston
as a national hero. Young pieces
together this extraordinary tale,
adding new insights about the role
that individual and collective memory
play in shaping our understanding of
history.
Boston Tea Party James E. Knight 1982
A Boston merchant describes the
American colonists' act of protest
against British taxation and the tea
monopoly of the East India Company.
Team Time Machine Joins the Boston
Tea Party Therese M. Shea 2019-12-15
Even the youngest Americans have
heard something about the Boston Tea
Party, an event before the American
Revolution in which patriots dressed
as Native Americans and dumped chests
of tea into Boston Harbor. Why they
did this might not be so clear. In
this exciting book, a group of young
historians who call themselves Team
Time Machine go back to the year 1773
to find out. This high-interest look
at an important historical event will
motivate all levels of readers to
immerse themselves in the past and
learn how compelling history can be
with a touch of imagination.
The Historic Boston Tea Party of
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December 16, 1773 Caleb Arnold Wall
1896
Boston Tea Party Cory Gunderson
2010-09-01 Discusses how and why
American colonists protested high
taxes from Great Britain by dumping
tea in the Boston harbor in 1773, as
well as the ramifications of their
actions.
American Legends Charles River
Charles River Editors 2017-10-14
*Discusses the myths and legends of
the Tea Party in an attempt to
separate fact from fiction. Did the
Tea Partiers dress up as Mohawks? Did
Sam Adams lead the Tea Party?
*Includes contemporary accounts of
the Tea Party in the newspapers and
accounts written by those claiming to
have participated. *Discusses some of
the aspects of the Tea Party that
remain unclear. "The people finding
all their endeavours for this purpose
thus totally frustrated, dissolved
the meeting, which had consisted by
common estimation of at least seven
thousand men, many of whom had come
from towns at the distance of twenty
miles. In less than four hours every
chest of tea on board three ships
which had by this time arrived, three
hundred and forty-two chests, or
rather the contents of them, was
thrown into the sea, without the
least injury to the vessels or any
other property." - Samuel Adams A lot
of ink has been spilled covering the
lives of history's most influential
figures, but how much of the forest
is lost for the trees? In Charles
River Editors' American Legends
series, readers can get caught up to
speed on the lives of America's most
important men and women in the time
it takes to finish a commute, while
learning interesting facts long
forgotten or never known. In the
years before the American Revolution,
the disputes between the colonies and
Great Britain produced no shortage of
legendary events, all of which can be
what-was-the-boston-tea-party

recited by schoolchildren from an
early age, but none has been
mythologized or misunderstood quite
like the Boston Tea Party, colonial
Boston's most unique act of
(relative) non-violent protest. The
formation of a group of Americans
calling themselves the "Tea Party" in
2009, more than 235 years after the
Boston Tea Party, is testament to the
enduring legacy of that iconic moment
in American history. On the night of
December 16, 1773, a group of 30-130
men boarded the tea ship Dartmouth
and two other ships and dumped 342
chests of tea into Boston Harbor over
the span of 3 hours in protest of the
Tea Act of 1773. Agreement over what
exactly happened ends there, but a
number of legends have since popped
up and become part of the common
narrative. The urban legend that the
people who boarded the ship dressed
as Mohawks is not entirely true. The
Tea Partiers were not protesting
higher taxes on tea. The Tea Party
was not coordinated by Samuel Adams.
And nobody in Boston called it the
"Tea Party" until nearly a century
after it took place. However, the
impact of the Tea Party is beyond
dispute. The bold protest and
destruction of the tea induced the
British to pass the Coercive or
Intolerable Acts, including the
closing of Boston Harbor. That
spurred the colonies to send
delegates to the First Continental
Congress in Philadelphia to craft a
united response to the Coercive or
Intolerable Acts and petition King
George III for redress. The First
Continental Congress also vowed to
reconvene in the summer of 1775. By
the time the Second Continental
Congress met, the Revolution was
underway. American Legends: The
Boston Tea Party chronicles the
history that led up to the passage of
the Tea Act of 1773, the events of
December 16, 1773, and the legends
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and myths surrounding the Boston Tea
Party. Along with pictures of
important people, places, and events,
you will learn about the Tea Party
like you never have before, in no
time at all.
The Boston Tea Party Benjamin Woods
Labaree 1964 A chronicle of the
events leading up to the Boston Tea
Party and eventual independence
History: Boston Tea Party iMinds
2014-05-14 Learn about the Boston Tea
Party with iMinds insightful
knowledge series. It was another cold
night in Boston, Massachusetts on the
16th of December 1773. But this was
no ordinary night. This night would
ignite the flames of injustice within
many an American colonist. And it
would eventually lead to the American
Revolution. That night, three British
ships - the Dartmouth, the Eleanor,
and the Beaver - were moored in the
Boston harbor. Their holds were
filled with British tea that the
American colonists had refused to
accept. However, Thomas Hutchinson,
the royal governor of Massachusetts,
in turn, refused to issue the permits
which would allow the ships to leave
the harbor and return to Great
Britain. iMinds brings targeted
knowledge to your eReading device
with short information segments to
whet your mental appetite and broaden
your mind.
A Retrospect of the Boston Tea-party
James Hawkes 1834
Viewpoints on the Boston Tea Party
Kristin J. Russo 2018-08-01 The
events surrounding the Boston Tea
Party did not look the same to
everyone involved--understanding
depends on perspective. In the
Viewpoints and Perspectives series,
more advanced readers will come to
understand different viewpoints by
learning the context, significance,
and details of the historic protest
through the eyes of three different
people, while engaging with text
what-was-the-boston-tea-party

through questions sparking critical
thinking. Books include timeline,
glossary, and index.
The Boston Tea Party Robert J.
Allison 2007 Chronicles the events
leading to the 1773 Boston Tea Party
where several thousand pounds of tea
were dumped into the Boston Harbor in
protest against taxes imposed by King
George.
The Boston Tea Party Elaine Landau
2014-07-01 It is 1773 in the British
colony of Massachusetts. The British
government is taxing the tea being
imported to the colonies. The Sons of
Liberty in Boston are against the
taxes. What would you do? Would you
join the colonists who boarded the
ship to toss the tea into the harbor?
Or would you follow the laws and pay
the taxes? Readers learn about many
of the important decisions in
American history as they read about
the Boston Tea Party.
The Boston Tea Party Nancy Furstinger
2002 Describes the events that led
American Patriots to dump British tea
into Boston Harbor, an act that
precipitated the American Revolution.
Tea Party to Independence Peter David
Garner Thomas 1991 This book is a
study of the formulation of British
policy towards the American colonies
during the crucial period between the
Boston Tea Party of December 1773 and
the American Declaration of
Independence in July 1776. It is set
against the background both of
British public opinion and of the
developing resistance movement in
America. Thomas examines the
constraints on British policy-making,
and analyses the failure of the
colonists either to respond to
British overtures or to produce
positive proposals of their own. He
shows how the crisis escalated as the
Americans moved from constitutional
demands to a military response, and
finally took the decision to separate
from Britain.
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The Boston Tea Party Laurie O'Neill
1996 Traces the causes and events of
the Boston Tea Party, examining the
Party's impact on the American
Revolution
The Story of the Boston Tea Party R.
Conrad Stein 1984 Recounts the events
leading up to the colonists' defiant
act against the British known as the
Boston Tea Party, which ultimately
climaxed in the American Revolution.
Boston Tea Party Hourly History
2021-06-28 Discover the remarkable
history of the Boston Tea Party... On
a December night in 1773, in an
iconic act of civil disobedience,
American colonists dressed as Native
Americans boarded a merchant ship
laden with tea. They tossed the tea
into the Boston Harbor in protest of
taxation without representation.
Their motivation at the time was not
one of a battle for independence;
rather, they sought what they viewed
as their constitutional right to
representation in the British
Parliament. While not meant to
instigate a revolution, this single
protest would eventually lead to an
all-out conflagration with Great
Britain and the American
Revolutionary War. This book tells
the story of the rising tensions
between the American colonies and
Great Britain that would result in
what became known as the Boston Tea
Party. It also tells of how this act
of defiance ignited the passions of
American patriots and led to the
formation of the United States of
America. It's an example of how one
moment in time can lead to historical
changes that affect the entire world.
Discover a plethora of topics such as
Taxation without Representation The
Tea Act of 1773 The Whigs and Their
Role in the Protests The British
Response Of Patriots and Patriotism:
The Major Players The Road to
Revolution And much more! So if you
want a concise and informative book
what-was-the-boston-tea-party

on the Boston Tea Party, simply
scroll up and click the "Buy now"
button for instant access!
The Boston Tea Party Ted Anderson
2020-08 By December of 1773, American
colonists had grown increasingly
frustrated. Among their complaints
was that the British government had
imposed a tea tax on colonists. The
Americans objected because it was
taxation without representation--that
is, they had no say in who was
elected to parliament. As tensions
grew, plans formed to protest the tax
by pouring hundreds of containers of
tea into the Boston Harbor. One of
the first acts of protest in America,
the Boston Tea Party helped spark
America's fight for independence.
Boycotting the British Virginia LohHagan 2019-01-01 The events
surrounding the Boston Tea Party did
not look the same to everyone
involved. Step back in time and into
the shoes of a colonial merchant's
wife, a British soldier, and a
Patriot activist as readers act out
the scenes that took place in the
midst of this historic event. Written
with simplified, considerate text to
help struggling readers, books in
this series are made to build
confidence as readers engage and read
aloud. This book includes a table of
contents, glossary, index, author
biography, sidebars, and timelines.
What Was the Boston Tea Party?
Kathleen Krull 2013 Describes the
Boston Tea Party, including the
events leading up to the party, its
immediate effects on American-British
relations, and why it is still an
important event today.
The Boston Tea Party Matt Doeden
2019-05-01 Bold illustrations and
active dialogue bring American
history to life in this epic graphic
novel! The Boston Tea Party, by Matt
Doeden, tells the story of a group of
American Patriots who protested Great
Britain's Tea Act. Going undercover
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during the night, the Patriots risked
their lives to dump a shipment of
British tea into Boston Harbor. With
extensive back matter including a
bibliography, extended reading list,
glossary, and further internet
sources, readers will gobble up this
graphic novel detailing an important
moment leading up to the American
Revolution.
American Tempest Harlow Giles Unger
2011-03-08 On Thursday, December 16,
1773, an estimated seven dozen men,
many dressed as Indians, dumped
roughly £10,000 worth of tea in
Boston Harbor. Whatever their motives
at the time, they unleashed a social,
political, and economic firestorm
that would culminate in the
Declaration of Independence two-anda-half years later. The Boston Tea
Party provoked a reign of terror in
Boston and other American cities as
tea parties erupted up and down the
colonies. The turmoil stripped tens
of thousands of their homes and
property, and nearly 100,000 left
forever in what was history's largest
exodus of Americans from America.
Nonetheless, John Adams called the
Boston Tea Party nothing short of
"magnificent," saying that "it must
have important consequences."
Combining stellar scholarship with
action-packed history, Harlow Giles
Unger reveals the truth behind the
legendary event and examines its
lasting consequence--the spawning of
a new, independent nation.
Defiance of the Patriots Benjamin L.
Carp 2010-10-26 This thrilling book
tells the full story of the an iconic
episode in American history, the
Boston Tea Party-exploding myths,
exploring the unique city life of
eighteenth-century Boston, and
setting this audacious prelude to the
American Revolution in a global
context for the first time. Bringing
vividly to life the diverse array of
people and places that the Tea Party
what-was-the-boston-tea-party

brought together-from Chinese teapickers to English businessmen,
Native American tribes, sugar
plantation slaves, and Boston's
ladies of leisure-Benjamin L. Carp
illuminates how a determined group of
New Englanders shook the foundations
of the British Empire, and what this
has meant for Americans since. As he
reveals many little-known historical
facts and considers the Tea Party's
uncertain legacy, he presents a
compelling and expansive history of
an iconic event in America's
tempestuous past.
The Boston Tea Party Rebecca Paley
2018 Discover the stories of the real
people and events that shaped
American history in the Real Stories
From My Time series. Perfect for book
reports with full-page illustrations
throughout, these nonfiction chapter
books also include historical photos,
maps, a timeline, a glossary, and a
bibliography at the back. Plus, in
each book, an American Girl
historical character shares a bit of
her own fictional story. The Boston
Tea Party recounts life in early
colonial America leading up to the
famous tea tax protest that pushed
the American Patriots and the British
closer to war. American Girl Felicity
Merriman shares how she found herself
caught in between the two sides of
the American Revolution.
The Boston Tea Party: The Foundations
of Revolution James M. Volo
2012-07-19 This riveting overview of
the Boston Tea Party examines the
significance of the events that took
place before, during, and after the
incident and examines the historical,
political, and sociological impact on
America today. • A chronology of the
iconic events in early American
history • Selected bibliography of
related titles • A detailed analysis
of the movement • Excerpts from early
American colonists
The Boston Tea Party Dennis B. Fradin
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2008 Describes the events leading up
to the Boston Tea Party; the protest
itself, at which American colonists
dumped English tea into the sea
rather than pay taxes on it; and the
laws the British enacted in response
to it.
The Boston Tea Party Linda Crotta
Brennan 2013-08-01 This book relays
the factual details of the Boston Tea
Party and the events that led up to
it. The narrative provides multiple
accounts of the event, and readers
learn details through the point of
view of a colonial merchant's wife, a
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British soldier, and a Patriot
activist. This book offers
opportunities to compare and contrast
various perspectives in the text
while gathering and analyzing
information about an historical
event.
Boston Tea Party (eBook) Mary Tucker
2001-03-01 Which would you rather do-read about the Boston Tea Party OR
dress up like an Indian, sneak onto a
boat in the middle of the night and
dump a whole bunch of tea into Boston
Harbor?
The Boston Tea Party Henry Clay
Watson 1894
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